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The Natural Resources Agency is pleased to announce that changes to state guidelines for implementing the California
Environmental Quality Act, which were adopted by the Secretary in November 2018, have been approved by the Office of
Administrative Law. Those changes are now in effect. The final approved text, final statement of reasons (including
comments and responses to comments), and related materials are now posted on the Agency’s website at
http://resources.ca.gov/ceqal/. The Agency thanks those who submitted comments, attended hearings, and otherwise
participated in this update process.

Christopher Calfee

Deputy Secretary and General Counsel
California Natural Resources Agency
1416 Ninth Street, Suite 1311
Sacramento, CA 95814

(916) 653-5656
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